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Values for Life: Forgiveness 

 

British Values:  Mutual Respect 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done Year 3 with 100% attendance! 

 

National expectation 97% 

 

 

Summer Term 

7th July Class 3 workshop 

10th July Federation transition morning 

11th July Wellbeing Day & Cake Sale 

16th July Class 4 Production 1:45pm & 6pm 

17th July Class 4 Bewerley Park 

17th July Farm & Countryside safety talk 

18th July Year 6 Leavers Service 1:30pm 
Break up 2.30pm 

18th July  Spoffest at the Cricket Club 5pm-
10pm 

 

 

 
Dodgeball Festival 
 
Class 3 spent Tuesday morning at the dodgeball 
festival held at Ashville College. Fantastic team 
work and great results. Well done Class 3! 

 
1st  Place - Spofforth A Team 
2nd Place -Spofforth B Team 
3rd  Place - Follifoot 
4th  Place - Spofforth C Team & Willow Tree (joint) 
5th  Place - Rossett Acre 
 

 

Our Worship Themes 

 

 

Attendance 

 

 Spofforth 

Year Group This 
week 

Last 
Week 

Reception 91.67% 97.46% 

Year 1 93.75% 91.15% 

Year 2 91.67% 82.58% 

Year 3 100% 97.86% 

Year 4 93.33% 92.79% 

Year 5 95.00% 97.78% 

Year 6 90.28% 96.53% 

 

Dates for the diary 

 

 

General School News 
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Class 1 Stay and Play 
 
Thank you to everyone that could make our farm 
themed ‘stay and play’. It was so lovely to share a 
sunny Monday with parents and grandparents. 

 
 

 
 
Big Sheep Little Cow 
 
What a fantastic day Class1 had at ‘Big Sheep and 
Little Cow’ farm! The children were so well 
behaved and had so much fun! 
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Born of the Forest 

Class 2 had a fantastic day yesterday at Born of 

the Forest. We loved playing in the mud kitchen, 

on the hammocks and taking part in some craft 

activities. We especially enjoyed the campfire and 

toasting marshmallows! 

 

 

 

 

Drawing at the Castle 

Class 3 had a great time drawing at the Castle 

Ruins and even saw a wedding. 

  

 

Spoffest 
 

Tickets go on sale in the office from Monday! 
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Online Safety 

 

Please click on the link below to access the most 

up to date guide to Parental Controls.  This guide 

will help you set up parental controls and adjust 

privacy settings to provide your child with a safer 

online environment. 

https://follifootandspofforth.co.uk/e-safety/ 

 
FEAST Vouchers 
 
FEAST have issued vouchers to all families whose 

children receive benefits-related free school 

meals. These vouchers entitle your child to free 

places on FEAST activities this summer holiday, 

where they’ll also receive a free healthy meal. 

Vouchers will be sent out from a platform called 

HolidayActivities  If you believe your child is 

eligible and you have not yet received your 

voucher please contact the school office. 

To learn more about FEAST, and for information 

on activities, eligibility and how to manage your 

bookings, visit the website. 

 

 

Rise and Shine  

 

If you would like to register your child for a place at 
Rise and Shine Breakfast Club, at Spofforth, 
please contact Sharon on 07841 615845 or email:  
sharon1932@live.co.uk 

Rainbows at Spofforth 

Thursdays 5:30-6:30pm at Spofforth School. 
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